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Tuesday December 18th 1:00 PM

Winter Music Program:

Attention all elementary parents! The Winter Elementary Music Program will be held this year on

Tuesday, December 18th at 1:00 PM. All families are invited to attend the program as they will

hear a variety of seasonal music. The program will be held in the gym and will feature each grade

singing festive songs learned in the music classroom. We hope to create some smiling faces in the

audience as Ithaca Elementary students sing some old classics and new melodies to get you in the

Holiday Spirit!

Thank you,

Ryan Braatz

Ithaca Elementary Music/Choir

Some notes of the event:

The MS/HS Band will be performing just after the conclusion of the Elementary Winter Music Program. We

need your assistance to make this run smoothly. As always, if you plan to take your child home after the

program, please send a note to their teacher in advance.

● Teachers will organize students in the commons after the concert for check out. If you

choose, you are welcome to return, with your child, to the gym to enjoy the band.

● Coats and bags can be picked up at your child’s cubby before you leave.

● Students who are not leaving early will return to the classroom until the end of the day.

● Parking will be tight so plan accordingly. If you are able, please park at the community gym.

We ask that you exit the gym quickly to allow for parents of the band to find a seat before the concert

begins.

It’s going to be a great afternoon showcasing some of Ithaca’s fine arts talent!!
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